
 

 

 

Welcome Back! 
The summer term is an incredibly busy 

term with lots of exciting learning 

experiences, transition activities, trips 

and visitors planned. Please check the 

newsletters, letters e-mailed home and 

Google Classroom regularly, so that you don’t miss any 

important information. We like to give our families plenty of 

notice of events, wherever possible. 

 

DLP Rowing Event 
 

 

 

 

 
 

On Wednesday, a team of KS2 pupils took part in our first DLP 

rowing event at Diggle school. Connor, Alphin and Dylan joined 

children from Delph, Diggle and St Mary’s to, first of all, learn how 

to use the rowing machines and then challenge themselves to 

maximum 1-minute distance rows. They finally took part in a 

team event where their maximum 1-minute rowing scores were 

added and averaged (by maths whizz Connor) and Friezland came 

second place in this event! The boys  represented Friezland really 

well and all had lots of fun!   

 

Easter Tuck Shop 
Thank you to Friends of Friezland for organising the end of 

term Easter Tuckshop.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our new Co-opted Governor 
Following our most recent Board Meeting, the Governors have 

elected Mr Scott Chapman as a co-opted member of Friezland’s 

Board of Governors. Scott brings a wealth of educational 

experience; he taught at Oldham Sixth Form College for 20 

years, now works for Tameside LA managing the Education and 

Early Help systems, and has been a moderator and examiner. 

Outside of work, he is on the main committee for Saddleworth 

Olympics and was a member of the DLP Board when it was first 

established. Scott lives in Grasscroft, near Friezland school, his 

daughters currently both attend Diggle, but his eldest is heading 

to Manchester High in September. Scott hopes ‘to share his 

skills and experiences to contribute to providing the best 

possible education for the children in our community’, and we 

wish him a warm welcome to our Friezland family.  

Class Photos 
HappySnaps were in school today taking the class 

photos. The weather was kind to us and fortunately we 

were able to have them 

taken outside, we can’t wait 

to see how they turned out! 

Information on how to order 

will be sent out next week.  

 

Dates for the Diary 
April 

23rd St George’s Day – Alternative Uniform (Cubs, 

Rainbows, Brownies, Scouts) 

25th Clothes Line Collection – please leave donations at 

main steps 8.45am 

25th Governors in Action Visit 1.00-3.00pm 

 

May 

12th KS2 Brass Performance – details to follow. 

13th – 16th Year 6 SAT assessments 

15th Class 1 & 2 Visiting Theatre workshop – details to 

follow. 

17th Sports Day – details to follow. 

21st Year 6 Kingswood Virtual Meeting 5pm – details to 

follow. 

21st Final Chess Club  

22nd Wednesday Last Day of Summer Term 1  

(23rd School closed to pupils – INSET) 

19th April 2024 


